
St. Peter’s Pre-school 

Spring term 1 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome to Spring term 1. We 

would like to say a big Hi and 

welcome to Darcey, Freddie, Hugo, 

Rebekka, Fred and their families - 

we do hope you enjoy your time at 

St. Peters preschool.  

Our topic for this term is ‘Colour & 

Shape’. The children have already 

produced some wonderful and 

colourful creations, such as colour 

tracing paintings and colour 

monsters, and there’s more to 

come. We will be investigating 

shape alongside all the colour 

themed activities on our planning. 

We currently have an investigation 

room set-up. It’s as dark as we 

could make it; with lots of sensory 

light resources, such as floating 

jelly fish in bubbly coloured water, 

torches with colourful lenses, bead 

frames and my own magical 

disappearing solution!   

We will continue with creating 

rainbow spectrum wheels, 

discussing primary and secondary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

colours. We will investigate 

textures using colourful Jelli- bath 

and moon sand. Plus, we’ll be looking 

at different colours and shapes 

when we start going out for our 

Wellie-Wednesday time. Wellie-

Wednesday will have us looking at 

leaf shapes, handprints, track 

marks and colourful bugs… if we 

can find them!  

After the half-term break, we will 

be making pizza, vegetable printing, 

practising name writing and 

exploring our farm sets as we 

prepare for a visit to Rushal farm 

to end the term.  (more info will be 

sent out later about this trip)  

If you ever have any questions 

about any part of your child’s time 

with us, please feel free to get in 

touch,  

Tina and the team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Help us fundraise by signing up with Easyfundraising.org.uk 

• Please send your child in with named belongings. 

• We are considering opening up Monday afternoons, but we will 

require a minimum number of children for this to go ahead – if it’s 

something you would consider, please let Tina or your keyworker 

know – we aim for this to begin after Easter. 

Going anywhere during the 

half term break or at 

weekends? – Take Roly our 

travel bear and record the 

fun you share together.  

(Please ask a member of staff) 

- 

Please look out for 

Committee notices about 

fee increases 

 

6th Jan – Start of Spring term 

1 

29th Jan – Introduction of 

Wellie Wednesday 

29th Jan – Revd. Steve story 

time 

13th Feb – Rags2Riches 

collection. 

14th Feb – End of Spring Term 

1 

TBA – Lay minister – Julia 

Hunt story time visit.  

 

 

 

 


